HB 98 —-- GAS CORPORATIONS
SPONSOR: Green

This bill requires gas corporations to promptly repair pipelines
and other infrastructure connecting individual homes to gas lines
if repair or replacement is necessary to receive safe and adequate
service. Such repairs must be made even if there is a delinquency
in customer payment, but the continuance of gas service may not be
restored in the absence of payment for said service.

This bill is the same as HB 1704 (2018).



